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You’ve	lost	your	first	tooth!	Congratulations!	That’s	so	very	exciting.	
You	are	really	growing	up	fast.	When	I	heard	the	news,	I	couldn’t	wait	
to	come	to	your	house	and	see	for	myself.	
	
And	thank	you	so	much	for	leaving	your	beautiful	tooth	to	be	part	of	
my	collection.	I’m	leaving	you	a	gift	as	well	to	show	my	appreciation.	
	
I	also	wanted	to	tell	you	how	very	proud	I	am	of	the	job	you’re	doing	
brushing	and	flossing.	Taking	care	of	your	teeth	is	so	important.	Also,	
remember	to	eat	lots	of	fruits	and	vegetables	so	your	teeth	stay	healthy	
and	strong.	I	don’t	want	any	yellow,	rotten	ones	in	my	collection!	
	
Next	time	you	are	at	the	dentist,	be	sure	and	tell	Dr.	J	and	her	helpers	I	
said	hi	(we’re	very	good	friends).	Also,	don’t	forget	to	tell	them	about	
how	you	lost	your	first	tooth.	Everybody	at	Rominger	Dental	will	be	
excited	for	you,	too,	just	like	I	am.	
	
I’ll	be	back	and	see	you	again	next	time	you	lose	a	tooth!	
	

Love,	
	
The Tooth Fairy 


